
Dear MES Families: 

 

I hope the first few days of summer have given you a chance to enjoy some relaxation and fun! I 

want to share a few details to help close out the 2019-2020 school year! 

 

1) Student Belongings: All student belongings will be delivered to your home by the bus 

company on June 11th and 12th. They will leave the bag of belongings at your house; you do 

not need to be present to receive them. These include items left in desks, artwork, and Square 

One Art stickers. The buses will deliver to students outside of the Mastricola area as well. 

 

2)Student Device Drop Off: Due to the uncertainty of the future and whether we will have 

remote schooling in the fall, families are invited to hold on to the technology through the 

summer. 

If students are participating in any summer school activities, please keep your device for the 

summer. If you would like to return your borrowed technology: 

Device Drop-Off: JUNE 16th between 10:00 and 2:00-YOU MAY DROP OFF DEVICES BELONGING 

TO ANY SCHOOL TO ANY OF THE SCHOOLS DURING THIS TIME. 

Device drop-off at MES and JMUES will be in the front of the building by Smith Gym. Please 

remain in your car. 

 

3) Other Student Materials for Drop Off: There are bins in the front lobby of MES for books and 

other materials. DO NOT RETURN TECHNOLOGY HERE. The lobby is open between 8:00 and 

3:00 each weekday. You may drop off non-tech materials anytime during those times. Please 

note: Books and materials belonging to MES must be returned to MES. 

 

Thank you for your flexibility and patience while we worked out the details. Have a wonderful 

summer! 

 

Michelle Romein 

Principal 

 


